

From the President

1302 /14741

January 22, 2023

## Dear Mr. Nimrod Yaron, CPA

On behalf of the Institute of Certified Public Accountants in Israel, we would like to thank you for finding the time in your busy schedule to contribute to our Continuing Professional Education Conference in United Arab Emirates.

Certified Public Accountants require ongoing expert training and support, for the benefit of their clients, career and the advancement of the profession.

Thank you for sharing your expertise and experience with us.

Sincerely yours,

Chen Schreiber, CPA

President, Institute of certified public accountants